
Arcadia Elementary School Community Council 

January 5, 2021 -3:45pm 

Minutes 

Welcome: Attending: Caryn Johnson, Christina Belcher, Angie Winward, Lindsay Peterson, 

Michelle Danielson, Principal Graham, Jenn Hathaway, Serena Espinosa, Lisa Sudweeks 

Approval of December meeting minutes (1 min): Add Lisa Sudweeks as attending. 

Motion to approve minutes and correction- Christina Belcher 

2nd the motion- Jenn Hathaway 

Budget Report (10 min)- Mr. Graham 

21,000 spent  of SSAP budget    

20,000 left of SSAP budget: Could not hire two additional aides, using optional 

plan of two chrome carts with chrome books and plugs. Unanimous decision to 

implement optional plan of purchasing throw chrome carts. 

 

Safe Technology and Digital Citizenship implementation plan (30min) 

After reviewing effective schoolwide completion of this requirement, a virtual 

assembly presentation was unanimously decided on. This virtual assembly is to be 

viewed on February 18th @ 9:00 am in all in-person classrooms, and available 

for all distance learning classrooms to implement into their schedules for that same 

day. 

To bring parental awareness to Digital Citizenship, use of NetSmartz Parent 

Timely Tips will be distributed monthly to the community via: email, school 

website and Facebook page, PTA Facebook page, physical flyer to in-person 

students, and digital flyer to teacher classroom websites for distance learners. 

• Parent tips to be distributed the last week of each month, with the first to be 

sent out end of January as an intro to Digital Citizenship and connection to 

the NetSmartz virtual assembly on February 18th. 

• To create awareness that an email was sent out to community, a follow-up 

text message will be sent to encourage and make aware that an email was 

sent and to look over it. 

 

Positive Behavior Plan Review and SSAP Brainstorming (15min)- Mr. Graham 



The School-Wide Behavior Plan is part of the PBIS (Positive Behavior 

Interventions and Support), the SST (Student Study Team) consists of 

administrators and faculty at Arcadia Elementary and is active in supplying the 

intervention, reporting and discipline needs for the School-Wide Behavior Plan. 

• Current positive behavior initiative: each student that follows rules for good 

behavior receive token/ticket which is then placed inside a container inside 

the lunch room. Each Wednesday is a drawing from this token/ticket pool, 

and recipients given rewards. (Arcadia’s School-Wide Behavior Plan for 

community access should be on the school’s website). 

• Concern about Bennion Jr. High bus’s stop located in front of Arcadia. The 

Jr. High students are becoming rowdy and disrespectful to Arcadia’s 

students, faculty and administration. Arcadia faculty is being placed out by 

the bus stop to monitor behavior for the continued safety of Arcadia 

students. Recommendation to send email to Bennion SCC requesting they 

add to their Behavioral plan to accommodate bussed students and what 

behavior is acceptable, appropriate and respectful at bus stop locations, and 

school properties. Christina will work on creating and sending out an email 

to Bennion’s SCC. 

• Council is asked to be aware of anything that may need attention in this 

coming school year’s School-Wide Behavior Plan (2021-2022). 

SSAP 2021-2022 brainstorming:  

• Anticipated 20,000 LAND Funds to work with 

• Focus on Reading and Math 

• Four aides for the school year 

• Classroom supplies to support reading and math success 

o Council members to brainstorm supply ideas for reading and math 

success in the classrooms and bring those ideas to next month’s 

meeting. 

 

Review Safe Walking Route (5min)- Jennifer 

Safe Walking Route was reviewed, no updates needed at this time. 

 
 

Adjourn 

Motion to Adjourn- Christina Belcher 

2nd the motion- Caryn Johnson 

 


